
I am writing in strong opposition to SB 210. Our vote by mail system is one of the greatest things about 
living in Oregon. We have enviably  high voter turnout, well informed voters, and inexpensive elections. 
Our votes are far more secure than in states that use easily hacked electronic voting machines, and 
there is virtually no election fraud. Our elections are accessible to parents of young children, the 
disabled, those unable to access transportation, and the hardworking Oregonians who are time 
crunched from juggling multiple jobs. SB 210 would disenfranchise thousands of Oregon voters. Our 
election system is safe, secure, and successful. There is no reason to change it unless voter 
disenfranchisement is the  goal.  


